
 

 

  

01 February 2024 
 

Year 6 SATs Boosters 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, Year 6 is a very important year for all the children, as they will be sitting the National Curriculum 
tests (also known as SATs tests) in May. At school, the children will be participating in extra revision sessions 
for reading, spelling, grammar and punctuation (SPaG) and maths in preparation for the tests.  
 
We also want to invite the children to start attending a weekly after school club for extra SATs preparation 
every Tuesday from 3:15 – 4:15pm commencing on Tuesday 20th February. As we are sure you will agree, this 
is extremely important as the children will learn vital skills needed for the tests, and so we would be delighted 
if as many children as possible chose to come.  
 

Please click here to sign your child up for these booster sessions. 

  
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Campbell and Miss Walker 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4OxLUgkB9Emy9oXZYrtNcAGRURLRjPBKlB38CDoBC_FUMTJaUE5ESThCMVFVRUc1UFMzT05RR1VGNSQlQCNjPTEkJUAjdD1n

